Dear Pennsylvania Social Studies Friends,
What a year 2020 has been, and the new school year is only just under way! The challenges we have faced as a nation and a global community – pandemic, quarantine, economic uncertainty, divisive electoral politics, the struggle for greater equity that has seen peaceful protests and heartbreaking violence – are exhausting, and a stark reminder of the important role of education, whether it’s science education to better understand Covid-19 or civic education that allows citizens to engage with the important issues of the day.
At the core of so much that has been going on have been our nation’s teachers. As I have spoken with teacher friends about the many challenges schools are facing on virtual v. in-person classes, I feel a glimmer of hope for the future. The commitment of so many social studies teachers who are being more creative than ever, seizing upon current events like the census, the election, the death of RBG, mask policies, BLM protests, and more as the teachable moments that will help young people better understand and engage the world as it is in order to help create the world as they want it to be.

And yes, we at PCSS know that one more Zoom meeting is no one’s idea of fun right now, so thank you for joining us. We have worked to provide some wonderful experiences for social studies teachers across the Commonwealth of all levels teaching all the subjects under the social studies banner. Enjoy what you can, take what’s helpful for you personally and for your classroom, whether that’s one discussion or every workshop we offer over the month of October.
Most importantly, remember the awesome responsibility you have in helping to mold the next generation. You are amazing. We look forward to seeing everyone in person one again for the 2021 PCSS conference. 
Sincerely,

Jason L. S. Raia

President-Elect

Pennsylvania Council for the Social Studies
